
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting January 9, 2020 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:34 pm. 
 
Present : Dave Blakesley, Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks 
 
A motion to approve the last meeting’s minutes (12/9/20) was passed 3 – 0. 
 
The ‘roofing contractor search’ spreadsheet was reviewed. Barbara will make follow up calls 
on the 4 contractors for asphalt shingle replacement that did site visits, and Chris to follow up 
with Mahan Slate. 
 
Toward the Green Communities grant money, a list of doors and weather stripping was 
identified. We are waiting for the MassSave energy assessment report for their 
recommendations, and will add that together with the doors estimates. 
 
Refinishing the town hall floor was discussed as something we could implement. 
 
The next meeting will be on February 19, 2020 at 5:30. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 pm. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 
 
 


